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Comment on the proposed Plan of subdivision of Castlemore corp. File # 21T-20002C 

and RZ 2020-0005 

1) RE: the new road connecting the subdivision to the east:  Will the new road 

contain a grassy boulevard   or will it be left with a natural vegetation? 

2) Since the Applicant is a Land Developer, will he: 

a) Build the new homes 

b) Sell the lots to one or more builders 

c) Will there be any architectural control on the new homes  

3) Where will the services for the development come from? 

4) Once the plan of subdivision is approved, has the Town received any time table 

as to when the construction will start and end 


